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October 11, 2016 
 

 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians,       
 
 Our Halloween Parade will be held Monday, October 31st, at 2:00 P.M.  This year we will be 
holding our parade in a designated area on our north playground.  Parents will be able to view the 
parade from a reserved area around the parade route which will be indicated by small cones.  In 
preparing your children for the brief afternoon activity, please take special note of the following 
guidelines to make the day run smoothly:   
 

• Students will be permitted to dress in classrooms just prior to the parade, not in 
the restrooms.  *Children in grades K-5 should bring their costumes in a 
bag. 

 
•  I AM ASKING PARENTS TO MONITOR STUDENT DRESS FOR 

APPROPRIATENESS.  MAKE-UP, MASKS, ETC. ARE NOT ALLOWED DURING 
THE SCHOOL DAY. 

 
• A buddy system will be used in classroom to apply make-up. 
 
• No containers of hairspray, spray hair coloring, or glitter make-up will be 

allowed in school.  These items have caused problems in the past. 
 

• No parking on Cario Lane as this area will be used for the Pre-K Halloween 
Parade. 

 
• We are requesting that all the children be transported home from school in their 

usual manner. 
 

• THE CLASSROOM TEACHERS HAVE BEEN INSTRUCTED NOT TO RELEASE 
CHILDREN FROM THE PARADE. 

 
 I am asking all parents not to take their children home after our parade.  Please let them be 
dismissed as usual.  If there is an emergency and you need to take your child home before dismissal, 
you must report to the office. 
 
 Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
 
        Very truly yours, 
 
         

Christine DiPaola   
 Principal 


